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Save the Date! 

Nov  24th  Festival of the Trees 
Nov 25th-  Close for  
Dec 1st  Thanksgiving 
Dec 14th  Dunedin Holiday Parade 
Dec 15th  Christmas Party 
January 10th  WS dress rehearsal 
January 11th  Winter Showcase 
June  6th  Recital Dress Rehearsal 
June 7th  Spring Recital  

Festival of the Trees 

Coming up this month is our Festival of the Trees  
performance. It's on a Sunday at 1:00pm on November 
24th at the Long Center. Select dance classes will be 
asked to perform that are ready. Stay tuned to see if 
your child's class will be performing. We'll email you 
next week. 

Dunedin Holiday Parade  

Save the date for the Dunedin Holiday Parade Saturday December 14th at 4pm.  We will be 
starting choreography for the Parade next week. Our theme this year is: A Christmas Carol- 
Scrooge the Musical.  Our shirts will be a nice deep red color. We'll email you for your shirt size 
order soon. I'll also film a YouTube video of the dance so all the kids can practice at home. 

Christmas Dance Party! 
 

Our First MZ Christmas fundraiser dance party 
will be Sunday December 15th from 2-5pm. You 
can drop off your kid and do some Christmas 
shopping or present wrapping! We'll be dancing 
to Christmas songs, decorating cookies, ex-
changing $5 secret Santa gifts and making holi-
day friendship bracelets. Admission is just $20 
to help us recoup our damaged sign and put in 
new dance floors! Thank you for supporting our 
small business this Holiday season.  
We appreciate you! 
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Our winners of our Halloween Costume contest  
as voted on by all of our Staff are as follows;  
 
1st place- "The Corpse Bride" - Damien/Lyla Santa Maria 
2nd place- "Miranda"- Mia Kolar 
3rd place- "Hippy" - Scotti Miller 
 
Congratulations, winners. See Miss Miranda for your prizes. 

The studio will be closed for Thanksgiving break  
Monday November 25th through Sunday Dec 1st.  

 
Miss Miranda will be available for private lessons that week 

so email me if you'd like to grab a time slot. 

All costume descriptions and details for the January show for each class are now posted on 

the website. Please read this thoroughly and make sure you have everything ordered 

asap to avoid last-minute stress. If the studio purchased a costume piece for you, we will be 

charging you for that item before Thanksgiving break. We strive to make everyone look as 

professional, beautiful and creative as possible while keeping a very low budget.  

           Thank you!  


